SGMCRF/C1/MBBS/ADMIN /2020 27/01/2021

NOTICE

Induction meeting of the 2020 batch MBBS students is scheduled
on 03/02/2021 at 10 am in Mini Auditorium (6" floor). It is not
mandatory for the parents to attend the function in view of the covid
pandemic protocol. How ever in case, they wish to attend the meeting,
only one parent with a negative RT PCR Report will be permitted.

Arrangements have been made in Lecture Hall III or IV in the
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5" floor for the parents to see the function.




